
Meeting Notes 
Caledonia Band Booster Board Meeting 

Tuesday January 14, 2020 @ 6:00-7:00 
 
 

**PRESIDENT: Sam Botello 
-Nothing at this time 
 

**VICE PRESIDENT: Sue Stearns 
- Nothing at this time 
 

**TREASURER: Cindy VanNoord 
Outstanding balances: 3,000 

Lutus: 495.00 

Winterguard uniforms: reimbursed 500.00 on grant for prop rifles. We have 
not received the rifles yet. 

Tarp has arrived. CEF owes us 2,500 

Email sent out for Board Nominations. Joan will take care of that notice to the 
public. 

Sub sale February 3-17th. March 3rd delivery paper and online sales.  Joan will 
send out email explaining what earned monies can be used for. Cindy is 
willing to come to classrooms to explain fund earnings and how they can be 
used. 

Cindy is getting paperwork together for 2019 audit. Board member(s) and 2 
parents will need to be present. Audit to happen after the next band boosters 
meeting February 11th, 2020. 

2 anonymous donations were generously made at year end. $1,000 for 
general fund and $2,000 earmarked for band trailer usage. 

Cindy will be working on ‘20-21 budget so she will need to get with Kyle, Don 
and Keegan to see what items are needed. 

 
**SECRETARY: Carla Massel 
- Nothing at this time 
 

 
 
 



**H.S. BAND DIRECTOR: Kyle Wellfare 
-All discussion items from December meeting are “in progress” (Winterguard 
invitational, Chili-cook off, etc.) 
-Winterguard Festival: 

-Tim as trophies taken care of for Winterguard. Tim will take care of 
“goodie bags” for participants. 

-“Goodie cups” possibly for the judges. 
-Approximately 14 Winterguard teams are signed up so far. Event will 

take place on Sunday, March 1, 2020. 
-Uniforms are progressing. Kyle is meeting with Juno and has seen uniforms 
with tartan plaid. Pricing will be “ala cart”. 
-Chili-cook off: Seating chart is designed for pre-ticket sales on tables. 
-Jazz festival that we host is all set. During the day and kids run it. 
-Band camp packet is being updated. Planning to have it ready for February 
(8th grade info night) 
Camp will be last week in July, July 26th-31st 
 
PERCUSSION DIRECTOR/ 
M.S. BAND DIRECTOR: Don Raaymakers 
- Nothing at this time 
 

**M.S. BAND DIRECTOR: Keegan Ball 
- Nothing at this time 
 
**WEBMASTER: Tim Hess 
- Nothing at this time 
 

UNIFORM MANAGER: Janette Botello/**Barb Miron/Cindy VanNoord 
- Nothing at this time 
 

PIT CHIEF: Shawn Hill 
- Nothing at this time 
 

FUNDRAISING CHAIR: Val Gootjes 
- Nothing at this time 
 
SCRIPS: Micki Snyder 
- Nothing at this time 
 
HOSPITALITY CHAIR:  Pam Andrulis 
- Nothing at this time 



 
COMMUNICATION:  Joan Knipping 
- Nothing at this time 
 
** In attendance 


